
TOWN OF WAUPUN
FOND DU LAC COUNTY
PUBLIC HEARING
PLAN COMMISSION
REGULAR TOWN BOARD MEETING
[bookmark: _GoBack]Public notice is hereby given that the Planning Commission and Town Board for the Town of Waupun, Wisconsin will hold a public hearing on July 8, 2019 at 7:00 P.M. followed immediately the Plan Commission followed by the Regular Town Board Meeting at Town Hall, N4369 Cty Hwy M, Brandon, WI.  The purpose of the public hearing is to invite public comments concerning the update to the Town’s Comprehensive Plan (last adopted December 11, 2006) under Wisconsin State Statute 66.1001.  The purpose of the plan is to guide future growth and development for the Town of Waupun.  A copy of the proposed plan will be available for inspection at the Clerks home office, N3359 Lori Lane, Waupun, WI during normal business hours and available on the Town’s website: https://www.townofwaupun.com/.  For more information regarding this public hearing, or to view or obtain a copy of the Plan, contact Susan Alsum, Town Clerk (920) 583-5171.  At the public hearing, interested parties will be given a reasonable opportunity to express their views on the proposed updated Town of Waupun Comprehensive Plan.
Susan Alsum - Clerk

